
Troutdale Elementary 
Construction Update

May/June 2018
It’s finally June, which means your summer break is right 
around the corner! As you were able to see on your 
recent tour through the new school, we have made a lot 
of progress on both the interior and exterior in the past 
couple of months.
The new kitchen, shown to the right, now has a walk-in 
cooler and freezer, and kitchen and dishwasher hoods 
have been installed.
Siding installation has continued around the building 
and has completed at the East side of the gym. The 
permanent roof and operable windows are all in.

1026 SE Stark Street | Portland, OR 97214 | 503.688.1000 | bremik.com

The classrooms are being painted three fun colors 
- blue, purple, and orange! Tilework has started to 
go into the bathrooms, some of which are located 
right inside the classroom. Polished concrete floors 
wll also be finished within the next month.
As soon as you leave for summer break our team 
will start demolishing the old school and will work 
on adding sports fields, landscaping, and parking 
where the old school once stood.
Things will look very different when you come back 
to school in September. We can’t wait for you to see 
your brand new school! Enjoy your summer!
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